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Lowdham Flood Storage Reservoir  

Construction Update  

 
Dear Lowdham Resident,  

 

We have previously communicated that the project’s estimated completion date 
would be in the Spring of 2026. Regrettably, we foresee delays to the project 
programme which will push back the completion date to approximately January 
2027.  

We are aware and appreciate that many of you are eager for the scheme to be 
completed as soon as possible and we apologise if this causes any further concern.  

Schemes such as Lowdham are very complex and need the involvement of many 
organisations, individual bodies, landowners and permits required to complete the 
project. We are working very closely with all our partners to bring forward the 
programme as much as we can. One of the most immediate actions is the 10-week 
road closure of Lambley Road, which is planned to commence in mid July 24.  

If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact 
via our project email address LowdhamFSR@environment-agency.gov.uk and stay 
updated on our Facebook page.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

The Project Team 

05/06/2024 


